To; Portland Fire Dept,

To interested parties,

On 19 and 20 Aug 13 we tested the updated Fire Alarm System at the Baxter Academy at 54
York Street, Portland, Me. The system is installed to meet NFPA 101 and 72.

All devices and circuits were tested for proper operation. The signals to the Centralarm U.L.
Central Station were verified for proper reception and definition.

On Monday 19 Aug 13 the radio master box was programmed and tested with the City Fire
Alarm Electrician.

- The system is fully operational at this time.

Thank You, lohn Kimball
NICET Cert.#107989
Surveillance Specialties
4 Thomas Drive

Westbrook, Me, 04092



